
Good afternoon Loyalsock Township School District Families, 

 

This is Jerry McLaughlin, Superintendent of Schools with a brief update.  

As you may be aware, the Pennsylvania Department of Education has cancelled all 

PSSA and Keystone Testing for the remainder of the 2019-2020 School Year. At 

this time, the Advanced Placement (AP) Exams are still scheduled and more 

guidance will be released at a later date.   

The Loyalsock Township School District is preparing a plan to educate our 

students in the event that the Governor extends the statewide school closing 

beyond March 29, 2020.  

This will take a great deal of effort, but I am confident that we can deliver sound 

educational programming for our students to your homes starting on March 30, 

2020.  Our teachers and administrators are working together and we will release 

more information next week.   

In order to better serve our families, we have set up a survey that you can access on 

the main page of our website at www.loyalsocklancers.org. . This survey will 

allow us to determine the percentage of families that have internet access and if 

they have devices in which they can connect.  

In the meantime, we have set up enrichment resources for our students to access at 

all levels. These resources are opportunities for our students to stay active in the 

learning process. The enrichment resources are listed on the main page of our 

website and in the Covid-19 Updates. We hope that this helps our parents and 

guardians to keep our students involved during the time they are away from school.  

Thank you to our students, parents, guardians, community members and school 

employees for all of their efforts during this time. Lancer pride continues to shine 

during this challenging time. Please continue to follow the guidelines released by 

the Governor’s office. Together we will get through this! Have a great weekend 

and be safe! 

http://www.loyalsocklancers.org/

